
 

Today is February 17, 
2017  

 

Invite to 
edCamp 
Adjunct Professor 
Shaeley Santiago would like 
to personally extend an 
invitation to SOE staff and 
students to attend EdCamp 
Iowa on Saturday, Feb. 25, 
2017 from 8:30 am - 3:30 
pm. Ames High School (my 
"other" employer) will be 
hosting 
EdCampIowa Central which 
will include a StuCamp 
(especially for students). 
Registration is free. More 
details and a link to register 
are available at  
http://edcampiowa.org/   
Feel free to contact me with 
any questions  
(shaeley.santiago@drake.e
du  
or on Twitter 
@HSeslteacher).  

 

 

From the Dean 
Save the Date:  On Thursday, April 6, we will host a new 
approach to an SOE Awards event. The 14 members of the 
Dean’s Student Advisory Committee are helping to shape 
awards for outstanding undergraduate and graduate 
students.  Alumni will also be honored at the event to be held at 
Kerns Commons at 6:30.    
Dr. Janet McMahill, Dean  

 

Gifted and Talented approved 
in Illinois 
Drake SOE's gifted and talented endorsement has been 
approved by the State of Illinois. Thanks to Dr. Sally Beisser's 
hard work and persistence, teachers from IL can now take this 
endorsement online and know that it will automatically be 
approved to be added to their licenses.  

 

Academic Assistance info 
http://www.drake.edu/acadassist/  

 

Preferred Name info 
http://www.drake.edu/studentrecords/blueviewhowto/prefname/f
aq/  
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